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Utah Department of Corrections Statement on Utah Supreme Court Opinion 

 
“The Utah Department of Corrections respects the decision of the Utah Supreme Court. We will 
continue to carefully monitor the situation and remain prepared to carry out the sentence of the 
court when and if we are called upon to do so.” 
 
- Executive Director Jared Garcia 
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